
From: Zdeba, Benjamin 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 2:08 PM 
To: Lee, Amanda 
Cc: Rodriguez, Clarivel 
Subject: FW: Steering Committee Minutes May 29, 2019 
Attachments: 20190909113458.pdf 

Hi Amanda, 

See below and attached received in reference to agenda item IV(a) on the Steering Committee agenda 
for Thursday. 

Thanks, 

Ben Z. 

BENJAMIN M. ZDEBA, AICP 

Community Development Department 

Associate Planner 
bzdeba@newportbeachca.gov 
949-644-3253

From: Larry Tucker <tucker@gtpcenters.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 11:15 AM 
To: Zdeba, Benjamin <bzdeba@newportbeachca.gov> 
Cc: Campbell, Jim <JCampbell@newportbeachca.gov> 
Subject: Steering Committee Minutes May 29, 2019 

Hi Ben, 

I would like to add the following to the Steering Committee Minutes of May 29 in the place noted in the 
attached:  

“Committee Member Tucker recommended delaying the launch of the Outreach Program until the 
RHNA numbers are known as he prefers to have most of the Outreach budget available to address the 
RHNA numbers.  However, he supported getting the Outreach Program in place, ready to launch, while 
awaiting the RHNA numbers.” 

Thank you. 

Larry Tucker 
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